
1st Grade Weekly Newsletter 

Thursday, March 12, 2020  
Important Information ​: 

 
● Don’t forget to read for your March ​Book It ​. Your child will earn a FREE 

personal pan pizza from Pizza Hut when it is completed and turned into their 
teacher ​. This will be the last Book It for the year.  
 

 

 
What we did this week: 

 
● In ​handwriting​, we wrote about 

“Lucky Me”  and “If I found a pot of 
gold…”. 

● In ​math,​ we are working with 
telling time on a digital and analog 
clock to the hour and half hour.   

● In l​anguage, ​ we have worked on 
writing and editing a friendly letter 
and making contractions. We also 
worked on irregular plurals.  

● We learned about Sky Patterns in 
Science and focused on the season 
pattern during the year. 

● In ​reading ​ the students are 
working at their independent level 
and “walk to read” everyday. 

 

 
Important Dates: 

 
-March 12- End of 3rd Quarter 
-March 13- NO SCHOOL  
                    Spring Break 
-March 20- Family Movie Night 
                       7:00 pm 
-April 9- ​FULL DAY 
 
 

 

 

Parents -​ With the nice weather upon us, it is a fun time to be able to bring your pets 
outside.  Please remember that it is against school policy to bring pets on school grounds 
without prior permission from administration.  We have many children with allergies and 

conditions where they cannot be around animals.  We also have students that may be afraid 
of certain pets.  The individual pet owner is liable if an animal would bite someone on school 
grounds.  Thank you for following this school policy and for your help in keeping our school 

grounds a safe place for all children.  We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 


